
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 September 2024 
 
 
Official Sensitive 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend a Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 18 
September.  The event will be a virtual event.  There will be the opportunity for anonymous Q&A 
during the presentation, so to try and enable access for as great an audience as possible.  The event 
will start at 5.30 pm and last for approximately 1 hour. 
 
I appreciate the magnitude and importance of this academic year for your child and as such, this is 
often a year that presents concerns as a parent. 
 
We have framed the journey between now and Christmas for Year 11 students and presented this to 
them during assembly.  Our hope is to communicate this plan ahead with you so to clarify how we 
intend to support the journey towards Mock Exams at the end of this term. 
 
We will share the key messages we have given students around the importance of grasping 
opportunities that are intermittently offered through the year. 
 
The in-school calendar and support offer is carefully calculated and designed to give students the 
best opportunities for success at the end of Year 11.  Your role as parents in this formula is crucial 
and we will explore how best to support your child over the coming months. 
 
We intend to run a follow up evening of a similar nature in January with a strong focus on effective 
revision strategies and how best to support with this at home. 
 
I hope you can join us.  You will be able to access the event by logging onto our website or by scanning 
the QR code below. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Pearson 

Assistant Headteacher/Student Attainment and Progress 


